
 -The left- turn phasing at the intersection of Abbot Kinney Blvd. and Venice Blvd. was activated. 
 The improvements include a new permissive protected left turn for westbound and southbound 
 directions of traffic and also a protected left turn for the eastbound direction. There are also new 
 continental crosswalks. 

 -As a follow up to the food giveaway before Thanksgiving in November, our office hosted 
 another food giveaway last weekend at Oakwood Rec Center. In collaboration with Recreation 
 and Parks, we have served over 300 households in the past two months through these efforts. 

 -More speed humps were installed on Pacific Avenue in Venice. 

 -The Bollards at OFW are almost complete, same update for the Muscle Beach construction. 

 -Speed humps were installed on Pacific Ave between Rose Avenue and Navy St. 

 -Signage was installed at the Westminster Ave People Street. 

 - The Bridge Home has been placed back on quarantine due to a positive covid test among 
 staff. Residents who show symptoms are immediately placed in Quarantine Sites, and so far no 
 residents have tested positive at this time. 

 - Many Bridge Home residents have been matched to the new Lincoln Apartments, which are 
 scheduled to open early in the new year. 


